
Submitter: Douglas Cochran 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

In-person only voting would disenfranchise millions of voters while making it slightly 

more difficult to cheat. It is inconvenient, expensive and unfair. I strongly oppose this 

bill. 


